
December 7, 1971 
 
The board met at the town hall. 

 
Curry in the hospital. 
 
McDonald and Leonard met with us and agreed to meet with us and agreed to meet with 

Co. planner and report back. 
 
Larry Bixby presented for his plans for a house on his lot.  O.K.ed by board. 
 

David Hansing presented his proposition to be Eureka planning engineer.  We paid Jay 
Hullet $8,000.00.  Leaving a balance of $7,339.75. 


